
 

 

 

EMPLOYEE RELATIONS 

4-3-18 

 

 

Members present:  Michelle Beltz, Jerald Ignash, Kenneth Rathje 

 

Others present:  Jamie Learman & Amy Haag 

 

Meeting called to order at 1:00 p.m. 

 

The committee met with Amy Haag in regards to her taking over for James Brennan as the 

City’s assessor.  She presented a contract for her services at $13.50 per parcel in the City.  That 

works out to $14,229 annually.  The committee was all in favor of recommending this contract 

to the Council.  If approved by the Council she would start May 1, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk                                                Michelle Beltz, Chairperson 


